Minutes

High Voltage Switch Subcommittee

November 10, 1999

Pittsburgh, PA

Attendance:
Members –10  and Guest – 3
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Minutes for May 26, 1999 in Charleston, SC were unanimously approved as written.

The Adscom Report indicated an ongoing effort by our leadership to expedite the activities concerning the creation of standards in a much shorter time frame.  The Technical Council of PES desires to immediately shorten the average time frame from 4.6 years to about 2.5 years or less.  Methods used to expedite our operations include the adoption of electronic distribution of draft documents and the return of comments.  Consequently, electronic rather than paper is now the standard media for HVS communication.  We will provide paper documents only on request.  Your continued participation in HVS activities requires that we have your e-mail address on file.  If you do not have an e-mail address, you may visit a public library near you location with Internet access and contact an e-mail website that provides free e-mail addresses.

We are reviewing the membership roster of HVS.  Members who may no longer be interested in HVS participation will be purged from the roster.  Individuals who are only interested in receipt of correspondence, will be retained as non-voting, corresponding members of HVS.

The NEMA Report indicated that a recent draft of proposed revisions to C37.32 will soon be distributed to members of HVS directly from NEMA.  This procedure gives us an opportunity to unofficially comment on the proposed changes prior to the formal balloting activities.  The distribution of the draft will be in electronic media unless paper media is requested.

Excellent progress is being achieved concerning consolidation of the C37.30 series of standards.  The draft document will be distributed in electronic media.  Comments will be requested in electronic reply.  We will be requesting a PAR to authorize continuation of our work activities.  In addition, we will formally request that NEMA allowing IEEE to incorporate the preferred rating structure found in C37.32 within the new consolidation of the C37.30 series.

The Switchgear Assemblies Subcommittee continues their creation of C37.20.3 and C37.20.4 as agreed.  That is, SWAS is using the HVS documents as references as required.

New Business for next meeting:  We should consider elimination of the Interrupter Switch WG from our organization structure.  The work of this group has been successfully completed by publication of P1247.  The consolidation of C37.30 series will include the contents of the P1247 standard.  We suggest that the task force working on consolidation of the C37.30 series be elevated to the level of a working group in our organization structure.

Respectfully submitted,

Alexander Dixon, Chair of HVS

E-mail:
adixoninc@aol.com
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